
Recycle Your Tree!! 
Local Scouts will be picking up Christmas Trees on 

Saturday, January 7th, 2023 

How to recycle your tree: 

Please have your tree in your driveway no later than 8:00 am. Remove all decorations. Sorry, we cannot accept 
tinsel, flocked trees, nails or wreaths.  
Suggested donation: $20. Please select your preferred option below (no cash please!). 

 Personal check: Make your check payable to BSA Troop 1776. Attach envelope to base of the tree.  

Online payment: Venmo (scan code) or PayPal (paypal.me/snovalleyscouting) Please provide your 
full name and address in the payment remarks/comments. Attach the empty envelope to base of the 
tree.  

Due to resources, we are only able to pick up trees Saturday from 9am to 2pm. 
The Christmas tree pick up service is an annual fundraiser for Scout Troops 1776, 425 and 466.   
Questions? scouttroop1776@gmail.com  
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